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This is a disgusting option. This state needs to stop protecting criminals. Especially
the most heinous known to mankind. | personally have 3 grandchildren whom were
sexually abused by the same monster. He has been found guilty by the Department
of Human Resources and Child Protection. The children’s forensic investigators
believe him to be guilty. Not one officer involved believes in his innocence. However,
this state puts the burden of proof on the victim, even if the victim is a child of 3 and
under. The abuser | speak of went so far as to admit his crimes via text. Still no
action is taken. So trust and believe Governor Kotek, we have plenty of unqualified
and non registered sex offenders that are not included in your 33,000 or 18 000
numbers. The solution is NOT to go soft on these offenders by lessening the level of
offense or saving them from registration. If you are drowning in these numbers and
cannot get them logged in? Do better! Hire more people, whatever it takes. But going
soft on people who offend sexually is not an answer. The level in which women and
children have been sexually assaulted in the state is absolutely atrocious! This is
absolute nonsense. Please for the love of God, do not let this Governor further the
destruction of this once great State. Do not pass this bill.



